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Birthdays:  February 17 Rita Johnson, 28 Chuck Jones;  
March 5 Clint Freeman, 5 Ruth Dunn, 8 Marcia Douglas,  

10 William Scott, 12 Sammie Rickon, 13 Ed O’Brien, 14 Brandt Stickel 
 

Ongoing Schedule: 
Sundays   9 a.m.  Adult Sunday School – Ronn Garton Library, Preston Hall 

Sundays  10 a.m.  Sunday Worship Service – Sanctuary  

Sundays  10 a.m.  Children’s Sunday School & Childcare during Worship Service – Preston Hall, 1st level 

Sundays  10 a.m.  Teen Church – Bob Nelson Room, Preston Hall 

Sundays  7 p.m. Mug & Bible Study – Dale & Lois Leister’s home, 961-5457   

1st  Sundays Communion 10 a.m. 

2nd Sundays after worship - Computer Assistance Hour  

4th Sundays 11:30 a.m. Mission Committee meeting – Fireside Room, Eidsath House 

1st  Mondays 5 p.m. Worship Committee meeting – Alma Mendosa Room, Eidsath House 

2nd  Mondays  6:30 p.m. Session Meets – Alma Mendosa Room, Eidsath House  

Mondays 1:30 Rainbow Prayer Group – Fireside Room, Eidsath House, Kathy McGuinness, 408-242-9377 
Mondays 4:30 to 6:30 p.m. Youth Group – Preston Hall, Daphne Mejia, 937-5403 
Tuesdays  9:15 a.m.  Women’s Bible Study –  Ronn Garton Library, Preston Hall  

Tuesdays  1:30 to 4:30 p.m. Deacon’s Outreach Program, including food and showers.  

Tuesdays 6:30 p.m. PNC –  Alma Mendosa Room, Eidsath House 

Wednesdays  3:00 p.m. Christian Spirituality Study – Fireside Room, Eidsath House 

Last Wednesday of the month, 5:30 p.m. Soul Food outreach dinner – Preston Hall  

Thursdays 9:00 a.m.  Men’s Bible Study – Alma Mendosa Room, Eidsath House 

3rd  Thursdays Deacons’ Meeting – location & time for February tbd (to be determined) 

Thursdays 6:30 p.m.  Choir Practice – Alma Mendosa Room, Eidsath House 

Thursdays & Fridays, counseling sessions with Kathy Mooney – Fireside Room, Eidsath House 

Fridays  5 p.m.  Ringing of our bell, honoring the week’s war casualties 

 

Note:  Audio/Podcasts of sermons are made available each week on the church website.  

Also, CD’s of past sermons are available in the Library after church or weekdays in the office. 

 

Rev. Bill McGuinness, Pastor pastorbill@mendopres.org  

Daphne Mejia, Director of Children & Youth Ministries daphne@mendopres.org  

Kathleen Mooney, Counseling lifeissues@mendopres.org   
 

MENDOCINO PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH  

Charlotte Stone, Office Administrator charlie@mendopres.org  
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Ash Wednesday Services 
this week, February 18th 

12:00 p.m.  & 6 p.m. 
in the Sanctuary 

 

 Need computer help?  Due to the congregational meeting  this past week, NormaLee’s 2nd Sunday 
Computer Class was rescheduled to be held TODAY in the Alma Mendosa choir room, Eidsath House; 
if unable to attend, email your questions: nandres@mcn.org  

 

 What You Do Best in the Body of Christ: Discover Your Spiritual Gifts, Personal 

Style, and God-Given Passion You are invited for 6 Sundays, beginning February 22 at 

11:30.    Pastor Bill and Elder Rob Scott will lead a discussion of this wonderfully practical book as 

follow-up to a sermon several weeks ago on Spiritual Gifts. And we all have at least one!  Please call 

the church office by Monday to order your copy ($10)  and reserve a spot at the table (in the Fireside 

Room of Eidsath House) A simple lunch will be provided each week and we will cover two of the ten 

chapters each week, pastorbill@mendopres.org or robtlscott@sbcglobal.net . 

 A memorial service will be held in the sanctuary for Betty Stavely this coming Saturday, February 
21st, 11 a.m.  A reception by the Deacons will follow in Preston Hall. 

 

A Lenten journey…. Last year we had the opportunity to read together the devotional “Step by 

Step” written by Shari McCullough.  The worship committee got a resounding “YES” from Shari when 

we asked her if we could once again reprint this booklet for our 2015 Lenten 

journey.   

So, look on your bookshelf for your copy of “Step by Step”,  dust it off and 

begin reading with us again beginning February 18
th
.   Or, please take a copy 

from the back of the sanctuary as you feel led to. 

Let’s read together and continue step by step to the cross…  
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